


provision of essential medical services such as doctors' and dentists' surgeries, or
widening of footpaths and pedestrian amenities through the town centre.

It is frankly irresponsible at the minimum - and beyond this, derelict - to consider such
plans without due consideration for the wider Edgware community and its provision.

Edgware is not suitable to be used simply for the purpose of meeting the need for
additional homes, which we accept but believe Edgware town centre is completely the
wrong place for these.

In light of these concerns, we would like to express our support for
any representations made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association.  Please consider their submissions as reflecting our own concerns.

 

Please can you arrange for this letter to also be considered as part of the Equality
Impact Assessment? 

Yours sincerely

Eunice and Russell Grossman

 

 

 




